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“Music is the mediator between the spiritual and the sensual life” 

Ludwig van Beethoven                                                                                                                      

                                                                                                
EVENTS 
Sunday, 2/16/2020 at 3:00 PM (2:15 Student Showcase) at Pilgrim Congregational Church, Harwich Port.  
Join members of the Cape Cod Chamber Orchestra featuring the music of Dvořák, Copland, Piazzolla and 
Marcel Grandjany.  
PROGRAM: 
Grandjany Rhapsodie, Op. 10 | Charles Overton, harp 
Dvořák Piano Quartet in E Flat, Op. 87 
Piazzolla Histoire du Tango | Charles Overton, harp - Emma Powell, violin 
Copland Appalachian Spring Suite 
 
Pre-concert Student Showcase at 2:15 PM featuring pianist James DellaMorte (senior at Sturgis Charter 
School), cellist Andrew Juan (junior at Sturgis Charter School), and Olivia Di Bari (senior at Nauset Regional 
HS). 
 
MEMBER NEWS 
Planning for the CMC Gala - Beethoven and Friends on June 14 is underway! The CMC Program Committee 
met in January to decide on the following choral selections to be performed: 
 

“Hallelujah” from Christ on the Mount of Olives - Beethoven  
“Kyrie” from the Lord Nelson Mass - Haydn  
“Ode to Joy” from the Ninth Symphony - Beethoven  
“The Heavens are Telling” from The Creation – Haydn 
   

Choral singers are invited and encouraged to join us for this 250th Anniversary Concert to honor Beethoven 
with this exciting, glorious choral music.  Please contact Liz Dunning (dunningl@comcast.net) if you would like 
to join the chorus for this performance. Rehearsals begin on April 21st from 5-6:30 PM at St. Christopher’s 
Episcopal Church in Chatham. The choral music will be emailed to all participants to allow for preparing the 
music ahead of rehearsals. Please share this information with family and friends who might to be interested. 
Tenors are especially welcome! 
 
We will need 4 volunteers to usher and 2 volunteers to manage tickets at the door. Contact Chris Allen if 
interested. (capetenor67@gmail.com) 
Also needed are “hospitality” volunteers for the post-concert reception. Please contact Martha Clark 
(marthacl10@@hotmail.com) to volunteer.  
  
Friday, 2/21 at 2:30 PM – CMC Board Meeting at Barbara Reed’s home – Preparation for Annual Meeting. 
 
Sunday, 3/8/20 at 3:00 PM - CMC Annual Recital Meeting and Officer Elections at St. Peter’s 
Lutheran Church, Rt. 137 in Harwich. Current officers for reelection are Barbara Reed, President; Chris Allen, 
Vice President; Pat Skinger, Treasurer; Recording Secretary, Elizabeth Taylor.  Nominations for new officers 
will also be taken at the meeting. If you would like to be nominated for an officer position, please contact 
Barbara Reed (barbnanreed@gmail.com) and she will send you the description of “duties” for the specific 
Board position.       
                                                                                              Chris Allen, Editor       
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